SoutH CAROLINA ELECTRIC & GAs COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOx T8a
CoLuMBIA, SOUTH CAROLINA 29218

E. M CrEWsS, JR.
VICE PRERIDENT AND GROus ExEcuTive "‘ay 21, 1980

CNGINEERNG 4ND CONSTRUCTION

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

We very much appreciate meeting with you on April 28, 1980 and were
pleased with your commitment to have the Summer SER issued in August 1980.
Further, we understand you are committed to the milestones as set forth
in your Blue Book.

We, in turn, are making every effort to be construction ready by
December 1980. We are in the process of obtaining an independent review
of the human engineering aspects of the Contrel Rcom pursuing/reevaluating
other items you mentioned - ie. staffing, BOP reliability, engineering
support organization, low power testing, pressure vessel nozzle underclad
cracking, emergency planning, and turbine disc cracking. We are preparing
for the Class 9 accident review.

As we discussed ~ith you, we believe an early NRR/I&E site review is
extremely important to our overall effort.

We can sense the increase in reviewer activity already.

We expect to file our revised emergency plan by June 1, 1980 and will
start our licensing liaison people "walking your halls" the first week of
June.

[f there is any way whatsoever to run pphject licensing activities in
parallel, we stand ready to particivcate full
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